NEW CONDUCTOR, NEW ARRANGEMENT
4 July 2015

Dear Participants of A4,

After losing two conductors for this workshop (they both became pregnant — so at
least that's good news), we finally found a perfect conductor to do this atelier: her
name is Merel Martens. Please, check out her short bio on our website:
http://ecpecs2015.hu/en/workshop-leaders/189/merel-martens

Merel is happy to come, but she can only arrive on the night of 25 July. Which means
that you will be given a substitute for the first day and then Merel joins you from the
second rehearsal. Sorry about this inconvenience.

Merel has rearranged one of the pieces (Warm) for you, so we are now sending you
a link with the new score and a sound file for each voice (scroll to the bottom of the

page):
http://ecpecs2015.hu/en/ateliers-for-singers/6/a4-groovy-ladies

Please, bring this score printed to the festival, along with the other 3 scores available
on the EMB website:
http://www.kotta.info/campaign/EC2015A4

See you soon!
The Music Office



